
 
Year 1 - 2025 

I hope you all had a lovely Easter. Year 1 have had a great start back to school and it’s lovely to see everyone looking so 
smart. Please see below for our topics for this term. 
 

Our PE lessons continue to be on Thursday and PE kits should be brought to school. Your child will need their full PE kit 
of white tee-shirt; black shorts or tracksuit bottoms and black plimsoles/trainers. 
 
If you have any questions don’t hesitate to ask. 
 
Kind regards, 
Mrs Konwinska 
Year 1 Class Teacher    

English 

 

In English this half term we are going to study Beegu, Sidney, Stella and the moon and The 
man in the moon - books about space which link to our History topic!  
Next half term we will focus on Leo and the Octopus story.  

Maths 

 

We will be starting this term by looking at time and number. We will then be moving on to 
number and place value before studying addition and subtraction where children will be using 
number lines to solve calculations, as well as, problem solving. Other topics covered this term 
will include: multiplication, division, odd and even numbers, fractions and time. 

RE 

 

To begin with this half term, we will learn about Pentecost in our topic Holidays and Holy 
days. After half term will learn about the religion of Islam before learning about Reconciliation 
in out topic being sorry.  

Science 

 

We will be beginning our new topic: Plants.  Children learn about how plants grow. They will  
identify a range of plants including deciduous and evergreen trees. Children will learn about 
the basic structure of flowering plants. They will observe plants in the local environment. They 
will keep records on how plants change over time.  

PSHE 

 

For our Health and wellbeing topic, children will be focusing on emotional wellbeing and 
mindfulness.  
In RSE children will cover the topics three in one, who is my neighbour? and the communities 
we live in.   

Geography 

 

Next half term our topic will be world map studies where children will identify 4 countries and 
capital cities in the UK.  
 

History 

 

The children’s history topic this term is space travel.  
In this topic we look at a historically significant figure, Neil Armstrong.  
 

Art  

Our topic is Plants and flowers. Pupils will be taught to use a range of materials creatively. 
They will use drawing, painting and sculpture to make images of flowers and plants. 

Design & 
Technology 

 

In out topic Moving Pictures, children will explore how pictures move in books and cards. 
They will learn about hinges and sliders and use them in creating their own moving picture. 

Computing 

 

Children will develop their understanding of the various aspects of using a computer to create 
and manipulate text. They will become more familiar with using a keyboard and mouse to 
enter and remove text. 
 

PE       

In PE this term Year 1 will be focusing on net games using a racket.  

Music       

 

Children will listen to a range of music and learn songs where they hear and use pulse.  
Children will identify pulse in music; repeat and create short rhythmic phrases confidently. 


